
 

 

 

1/19/2022 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation of Public Meeting 

 

 

Please be advised, with the recent increase of the Harris County COVID-19 Threat 

Level to 1 (severe); to help lessen the spread of the coronavirus, the Board of 

Managers meeting for Greater Harris County 9-1-1 Emergency Network (GHC 

9-1-1), scheduled for Wednesday, January 26, 2022 has been canceled.  
  

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at 1:00 P.M. The 

GHC 9-1-1 Board of Managers and staff will continue to monitor this situation 

closely. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


